INTEROFFICE MEMO

o

DATE: February 1, 2012 PHONE: (760) 995-8143 ~
FROM: TRACY CREASON, Senior Planner MAIL CODE: HDGC
Land Use Services Department
Planning Division
TO: THE HONORABLE PLANNING COMMISSION
AGENDA ITEM #2
SUBJECT: FEBRUARY 9, 2012 PLANNING COMMISSION HEARING: METRO PCS

CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT AND MAJOR VARIANCE; COMMUNITY: LAKE
ARROWHEAD (SECOND SUPERVISORIAL DISTRICT); APN: 0335-114-02 & -03

Metro PCS and County staff request that the Planning Commission continue
the referenced item to the April 26, 2012 Planning Commission hearing.
Recently, staff received additional information needed to revise the Initial
Study and incorporate information related to the replacement of existing
power poles. A continuance is needed to complete the updated document,
circulate it for public review, and respond to comments. The applicant
requested the date of April 26.

RECOMMENDATION: CONTINUE TO APRIL 26, 2012



